
GAAC 9/09/16: Attending: Karen Jensen (by phone), Holly Sherouse (by phone), Mitch 
Reed, Mike Castellini, Mike Daku, Sean McGee, Daryl Farmer, Sean Topkok, Roman 
Makarevitch, Robin Shoapes, Donie Bret-Harte-agreed to serve as co -chairs for 2016-2017.  

Thanks to Sean for volunteering to co-chair! 
 



IV. Update from Jayne.  Jayne noted that GAAC members can see proposals posted for 
the 10-day review period specified by faculty senate, which will enable you to check to 
see what has arrived on Jayne’s desk.  
 
V.  The first new review assignments of the year were made.  
 
VI.  The next meeting will be scheduled using a Doodle Poll, since several people were 
not available at this time. We anticipate that the next meeting will be held in 
approximately two weeks.  


